
POSTPONEMENT OF REPORTING DATES – 2016/2017 ACADEMIC YEAR 
 
The University of Nairobi wishes to announce the postponement of reporting dates for the 
following groups which were to report on Monday, 25th April, 2016 and Monday, 30th May, 
2016 respectively: 
 
(1)All fourth year students (K.C.S.E. 2011) in the College of Agriculture and Veterinary Sciences, 
College of Architecture and Engineering, College of Biological and Physical Sciences, College of 
Education and External Studies, College of Humanities and Social Sciences, B.Sc. Biochemistry 
and B.Sc. Medical Lab. Technology. 
(2)New second years (K.C.S.E. 2013) of College of Humanities and Social 
Sciences. 
(3)Continuing first years (K.C.S.E. 2014) of College of Humanities and 
Social Sciences. 
All fourth year students (K.C.S.E. 2011) pursuing M.B.Ch.B., Bachelor of 
Pharmacy, Bachelor of Dental Sciences and Bachelor of Science (Nursing) 
New dates will be announced later. 
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